Dear Eric Williams,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position as a first grade teacher at Stride Academy. My husband and I have decided that it is best for us for me to stay home with our infant son in light of current events.

Thank you for the opportunity to work at Stride for the past three years, it has been quite an educational experience and has helped me grow as a teacher. I've enjoyed and appreciated the opportunities to work with the students and my colleagues and have acquired many great memories.

I wish the school to have continued success in the upcoming years.

You will find my classroom and school keys in your mailbox.

Sincerely,

Molly Cardenas Carolles